16th April 2008 

A healthy future: Improving the healthcare experiences of people with intellectual disabilities and their families

There are many challenges affecting individuals with learning disabilities not least the health inequalities they face.

With the recent findings from Mencap’s ‘Death by Indifference’ report, Sutton and Merton NHS Trust, Cornwall Specialist Learning Disability Services and the publication of the Disability Rights Commission’s (DRC) Formal Investigation, ‘Equal Treatment: Closing the Gap,’ in one way,  there has never been a better time to ensure that effective change takes place. Such findings of poor practice and evidence of health inequalities present everyone working within the healthcare field with a challenge to enhance the lives and experiences of people with intellectual disabilities and their families.

This one day event sets out to address this by bringing together a range of people with intellectual disabilities, family members, health professionals and leading non governmental organisations to discuss and explore how a healthy future can be attained.

Aim

To enable attendees to explore what needs to be undertaken to ensure better treatment and care of people with intellectual disabilities and their families

Outcome

To -

· Have an understanding of the barriers to effective healthcare of people with intellectual disabilities

· Appreciate strategies that will address the barriers

· Be aware of their role in changing the experiences of healthcare services for people with intellectual disabilities and their families
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